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Chancellor Brice W. Harris Statement on Gov. Jerry Brown’s 2015-16 Budget Proposal 
 

SACRAMENTO, Calif. – California Community Colleges Chancellor Brice W. Harris issued the following statement on Gov. 
Jerry Brown’s 2015-16 budget proposal, which was released today: 

“Gov. Brown’s budget proposal for community colleges is the best our system has seen in years. It proposes additional 
funding that will make seats available for 45,000 more students. Once again, the governor’s plan endorses the work we 
are doing to improve completion rates, close achievement gaps and make workforce training even more responsive to 
the needs of our economy. At the same time, the budget provides a bold plan to lift thousands of Californians out of 
poverty by reshaping and reinvesting in adult education programs that serve the neediest residents.” 

The California Community Colleges is the largest system of higher education in the nation composed of 72 districts and 112 colleges 
serving 2.1 million students per year. Community colleges supply workforce training, basic skills education and prepare students for 
transfer to four-year institutions. The Chancellor’s Office provides leadership, advocacy and support under the direction of the Board 
of Governors of the California Community Colleges. For more information about the community colleges, please visit 
http://californiacommunitycolleges.cccco.edu/, https://www.facebook.com/CACommColleges, or 
https://twitter.com/CalCommColleges. 
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